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From: Dale Muttart [mailto:dcmuttart@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 8:59 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Proposed New Gasoline Outlet by DP Murphy in Borden ‐Carleton 

As community residences we are writing this email letter in support of two family run businesses providing 
gasoline/grocery services plus another gasoline outlet in community of Borden Carleton. A restaurant service 
would be beneficial to the area but the proposed Gasoline service is NOT ! 3 is enough to serve the community 
and visitors to PEI passing through off the Confederation Bridge. Thank you for taking time to read this letter of 
support.  

Dale and Carolyn Muttart 


